David P. Addington
298 Saint James Drive
Piedmont CA 94611

July 15, 2021

Ms. Deborah Le Vine

Director, Infrastructure Contracts and Management
California Independent System Operator

250 Outcropping Way

Folsom, CA 95630

Re: Application of David P. Addington for Participating Transmission Owner Status

Dear Ms. Le Vine:

Pursuant to CAISO Tariff Section 4.3 and Transmission Control Agreement (TCA) Section 2.2.1, 1,
David P. Addington (Addington), an individual, hereby submit my Application to become a PTO in
accordance with Section 4.3 of the CAISO Tariff.

Addington secks to become a PTO with regard to its acquisition of certain 115 kV transmission
assets, already under CAISO operational control, from Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E).
The acquisition was implemented as of June 1, 2017 in accord with the termination of easement
recorded that day.

The acquisition of these assets by Addington will only result in a change in ownership of these
assets, and there are no material changes anticipated with respect to how such facilities are operated.
Addington respectfully requests that this application for PTO status be considered and approved by
CAISO promptly, as these assets are being used to serve load in the CAISO area but may no longer
be under CAISO jurisdiction pending such approval.

Addington notes that it plans to file with the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC) its
Transmission Owner Tariff (TO Tariff) and Transmission Revenue Requirement (TRR) pursuant to
Section 205 of the Federal Power Act (FPA).

Addington will provide additional information if deemed necessary by CAISO to process this
Application. Addington is pleased to be taking this step towards becoming a PTO, and we look
forward to working with the California ISO and the Participating Transmission Owners to complete
that process.

Sincerely; I e ol
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David P. Addington/



